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Public Workshop Announcement 

Restoration Grant Opportunities and Cutting the Green Tape 

Permitting Workshop 

 
The California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW), the Wildlife Conservation 

Board (WCB) and the State Coastal Conversancy (SCC) will hold an in-person 

workshop to provide information on grant funding opportunities. CDFW will also 

present information on restoration permitting tools available through the Cutting 

the Green Tape Program.  

 

When: 

Friday, May 12, 2023, at 10:00 a.m.  

 

Where: 

California Conservation Corps, Dining Hall (map attached) 

1530 Madera Ave.  #1530 

San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 

 

Workshop Agenda: 

I. SCC’s Funding Opportunities and Application Process 

II. CDFW’s Funding Opportunities and Application Process 

III. WCB’s Funding Opportunities and Application Process 

IV. CDFW’s Cutting Green Tape Permitting Tools 

V. Questions and Answers 

 

Online Resources: Additional information on the funding opportunities and 

permitting options can be founds online: 

• SCC Funding Opportunities: https://scc.ca.gov/grants/ 

• CDFW Funding Opportunities: https://wildlife.ca.gov/Grants  

• WCB Funding Opportunities: https://wcb.ca.gov/Grants  

• Cutting the Green Tape Permitting: 

https://wildlife.ca.gov/Conservation/Watersheds/Cutting-Green-Tape  

 

 

For questions about the workshop, please contact Lauren Barva, 

Lauren.Barva@wildlife.ca.gov   
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